
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

Christ in us the hope of glory! 

1 Lorong 23 Geylang, Building 8, Singapore 388352  ~  Tel: 6251 5282  ~  Email: office@victorylifechristianschool.com 

www.victorylifechristianschool.com 

27 April 2020 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
Blessings to you and your household!  God is all about families and especially during this time, we decree 
His Presence in your family with joy and righteousness, His goodness and mercy follow you, and His 
Shalom peace fill your hearts that none be troubled (John 14:27). We decree the full measure of His love 
and power be released into your family and we pull down every stronghold, and cast down imaginations of 
fear and unbelief, and every high thing that exalteth itself against the knowledge of God (2 Corinthians 
10:4-6).  And may God fill every mind with whatsoever things are true, whatsoever things are just, 
whatsoever things are lovely, whatsoever things are of good report; if there be any virtue, and if there be 
any praise, to think on these things (Philippians 4:8).  In Jesus name, Amen! 
 
Thank you, parents for helping your children in Home-Based Learning (HBL). God’s grace is sufficient for 
staff to replicate much of what is done in school into your homes during HBL.  According to staff, many 
students have done well, finishing their goals, enjoying their learning and completing their CUs, STs and 
PTs.  We would like to hear from you as well and appreciate that you give us your feedback on the survey 
links that your child’s supervisor will send to you.  It will take less than 5 minutes to complete.   
 
With the extended ‘circuit breaker’, MOE announced that the June holidays will be brought forward to May. 
We believe during the 4 weeks of school holidays God wants every family to be still and know that He is 
God (Psalm 46:10) and to turn the hearts of the fathers to the children and cause those who are rebellious 
to accept the wisdom of the godly and be a people ready for the Lord (Luke 1:17).  For we are His 
workmanship, created in Christ Jesus unto good works (Ephesians 2:10).  God’s thoughts for us are of 
peace, and not of evil, to give us an expected end (Jeremiah 29:11). Let us not conform nor succumb to 
this shaken world of fear and unbelief but be transformed by the renewing of our minds that we may prove 
what is that good, and acceptable, and perfect will of God (Romans 12:1-2). We believe every one of you 
as parents will redeem this time doing the things you wished you could enjoy with your children, drawing 
closer to each other in your family and together draw closer to God, growing stronger in the Lord.   
 
Activities for the month of May 
Labour Day Public Holiday: Friday, 1 May  
HBL: Ends on Monday, 4 May  
Safekeeping of PACE Tests:  When the last PACE Test is done on or before 4 May, please seal the 
envelope of PACE Tests (both completed and uncompleted PTs).  Keep this safe, away from students, 
until further instructions on when and how to return them to school for scoring.  
 
School Holidays: Tue 5 May – Monday 1 June  
Our staff will continue to reach out to the students, fellowship on zoom, share testimonies, watch good 
Christian movies, sermons etc. and do fun things together during the holidays. Your supervisors will give 
you more details.  We will also be sending sermons on “Life Foundations” by Mike & Carrie Pickett, 
“Believer’s Authority” by Andrew Wommack and “The Chosen” movie series for your enjoyment with your 
family. (School will resume on Tuesday, 2 June to continue term 4, weeks 7-9.  Thereafter, school will 
have a one-week break from 22-26 June to replace the MOE-scheduled July term break.  Staff will 
complete transcripts for Semester 2 and plan for the new academic year during this week.) 
 
Bible Memory Passage for May: Hebrews 5:1-14 
We encourage you to join your child in meditating on the monthly Scripture passages. Be blessed! 
 
Financial Commitment for School Fees 
Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment for school fees on time. Please note that school fees for 
May and June were due 15 April 2020. 
 
Blessings,  
Senior Administrator and Principals 


